AGENDA ITEM NO. 8.Q.

To:

Kathy Bailor, City Clerk

From: Dennis Ellsworth, Planning Commissoner

Date:

June 14, 2011

Subject:

Planning Commission Resignation

It is with regret that I am submitting my resignation from the City of Garden Grove Planning Commission. I have already notified Mayor Dalton and want to thank him for all his dedicated work in helpinjg the planning commision to proudly serve the citizens of Garden Grove. I am going to be exploring new challenges in the coming months and will be unable to attend the meetings. It has been a pleasure and honor to have served our community on a volunteer baiss for the last 26 months as a member of the commission. The staff and citizens have been wonderful to work with during that time and I appreciate all of the hard work that my fellow commissioners have put forth in making our community a better place to live. Again, thanks to all of you in the city for your hard work and dedication.

Respectfully,

Dennis M. Ellsworth

Approved for Agenda Listing

City Manager